
 

St Bedes/Mentone Tigers AFC Juniors 2017 

We welcome renewing and new players across all age groups including 
U17s (boys turning 18 after June 30 can still play U17s).  
St Bedes/Mentone offers a one club football pathway from juniors to 
seniors, with exposure to senior coaches and players throughout junior 
levels. We are committed to a strong relationship with the College, and 
promote that while developing your game at the Tigers, you can 
complement your school footy at St Bede’s. Registrations are open. If 
you’d like to become a Tiger, or find out more information, please visit 
the Membership->Junior Registration page on the club website, www.stbedesmentonetigers.com.au, or 
email Pete at reg.smjfl@stbedesmentonetigers.com.au  
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